
SALT Study Confirmation & Participant Information Email

For Reviewers: This email text will be sent to participants’ personal emails after they enroll/fill out the 

demographic collection form to schedule their focus group/interview and to share basic participation 

instructions. 

Email Subject Line: Welcome to the SALT Study! 

Welcome to the SALT Study! We look forward to hearing your feedback about the sexual assault 

leadership training at USAFA. The information you provide will guide the future of that training. 

You indicated that you preferred to participate in [a focus group/an individual interview] and that [insert

preferred days of week] would work best for you. We have you scheduled to join us on [insert meeting 

date]. You can join us by clicking on the following zoom link: [insert personal meeting link].

If that date or time do not work for you, please contact our study coordinator, Jessica Cohen, at 

jessicacohen@ufl.edu. She will be happy to reschedule you for a better time. If your assigned date does 

work for you, please simply reply to this email to confirm. Don’t worry—we will send a reminder and a 

calendar invite closer to the day of our meeting. 

A few things to know before we meet: 

1. We have attached a description of the project and related consent information to this email. 

Please read it ahead of time and either follow up with any questions you have, or bring your 

questions with you to your meeting. 

2. On the day of your meeting, please make sure you have removed any nametags or badges that 

might otherwise identify you on video, should you choose to turn your video on. 

3. To further protect your privacy, please log in to zoom early, turn your camera off, and remove 

your name from your profile so we cannot see it. Instructions for doing this are here: 

https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/201363203-Customizing-your-profile

If you have any questions between now and then, please don’t hesitate to contact Jessica or myself. We 

look forward to meeting you and appreciate your willingness to share your input. 

Respectfully, 

Nichole Scaglione, PhD

SALT Study Principal Investigator

University of Florida

nscaglione@ufl.edu / 352-294-0584
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